
SCHOOL NEWS 

State Championships 

We would like to formally congratulate all athletes who competed at the State Championships on their 

performances. The State Championships was held on Sunday 3rd May at Mater Dei College, Edgewater. 

In total there were 5 competitors from West Coast Karate: Charlie Baines, Fletcher Baines, Hannah 

Sullivan, Scott Fitzgerald, and Rebecca Sullivan. All athletes represented West Coast Karate with 

confidence, integrity, and good sportsmanship. In total, West Coast Karate athletes took out 2 Gold 

medals, 3 Silver medals, and 3 Bronze medals which are outstanding results from such a high level 

tournament. These well earned results may potentially lead to  selection in the WA State Team to 

represent WA at the 2016 National Championships. We wish all athletes the best of luck and give all of 

our support.   

Australian Open 

West Coast Karate took 4 representatives across to Sydney for the Australian Open Championships: 

Charlie Baines, Fletcher Baines, Hannah Sullivan, and Rebecca Sullivan. Their efforts and results were 

outstanding. Charlie placed 1st in his Male 10-11 years kumite weight division. Hannah placed 1st in her 

Female 12-13 years weight division. Rebecca placed 2nd in the Female Seniors +68kg. These are simply 

outstanding results. We congratulate them in their success and commend them on their efforts in 

training over the past few years.   

Perth Open Tournament 

If you are interested in your child entering into a tournament, West Coast Karate is 

hosting a WAKL tournament on 15th May at Melville Leisure Centre. This 

tournament is a fantastic opportunity for students across all experience levels.  We 

are in need of volunteers for this event, specifically marshals, table officials and set 

up volunteers. If you would like any further information please speak to Shelley or 

email admin@westcoastkarate.com.au 
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Welcome back!  

We hope everyone had a relaxing term break. It is  fantastic to see our students 

back and excited, and we look forward to another successful and fun term. 

 

Saturday Classes 

Saturday classes are now available to beginner and intermediate classes at our 

Willetton School. Classes will run as follows: Beginners Class 9.00-9.45am, and 

Intermediate Class 9.45-10.30am. Please contact Brian Sullivan on 0419941567 

for further details or enquiries.  


